
The 24 Hours for the Lord  

A Lenten Initiative of Pope Francis I 

 
Elizabeth Seton High School invites The Seton Community and their friends and 

families to join Pope Francis and the worldwide community in prayer. 

 

Date:  March 13, 6:00AM to March 14, 6:00AM 

 

Where:  Elizabeth Seton High School Chapel 

 

   March 13 6:00 am– Morning Prayer 

                     6:30 am – Mass 

                     7:00 am until 6:00 am March 14 – Private Adoration 

 

Pope Francis is asking the world to be converted of  

the globalization of indifference by 

contemplating God’s love for us, by pondering His Incarnation  

and by bearing witness to God 

This Lent, Pope Francis invites each of us to 

Pray in Communion with the Church, Do acts of Charity and Convert Ourselves. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

So often when we see world suffering, we say What Can I Do? 

Please join us in spending time before the Blessed Sacrament, and let us not                       

underestimate the power so many voices united in prayer. 

 
Address:  5715 Emerson Street 

(Please ring the bell of the wooden door to the far left of the statue as you enter the front of the 

school.  We welcome you at any hour during this 24 hour period as we will be in prayer for this 

entire time.  Sunrise guests and late night guests are welcome.) 

Please email ehagar@setonhs.org and we will sign you up for a specific time. 

mailto:ehagar@setonhs.org

